
For HKU (EEE & HKU) 

Part time Lecturer (Holding a function title of Curriculum Consultant for 

Primary School Chinese Subject) in the HKU e-Learning Development Laboratory, 

Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering, the University of Hong Kong 

(Ref.: 201804-01) (for 1 year from September 2018). 

Applicants should possess (i) Doctoral degree in Chinese Language education, or 

equivalent; (ii) a minimum of five years’ relevant experience in Chinese curriculum; 

(iii) good command of written and spoken Chinese and English; (iv) experience in IT 

application and Chinese computer operation. Those with experience on using IT to 

assist Chinese Language teaching and learning and/or instructing reading strategies in 

Chinese Language will have an advantage.  

The appointee will be responsible for i) giving comments on Chinese passages written 

by the team; ii) verifying if the content is relevant to the Chinese Language Curriculum 

in Hong Kong; iii) giving comments on the technical platform for Chinese reading; (iv) 

visiting schools for meetings and class observations whenever necessary; (v) giving 

speech in our events/seminars to schools in Hong Kong, and (vi) undertaking any other 

duties as assigned. 

A highly competitive salary commensurate with qualifications and experience will be 

offered, in addition to annual leave and medical benefits. The University places great 

emphasis on staff development to help staff develop potential, and has in place a variety 

of development opportunities catered for staff at different stages of career development. 

Applicants should send a completed application form together with an up-to-date 

C.V. to (hoihang@hku.hk). Application forms (341/1111) can be obtained at 

http://www.hku.hk/apptunit/form-ext.doc. Further particulars can be obtained at 

http://jobs.hku.hk/. Review of applications will continue until August 31, 2018. The 

University thanks applicants for their interest, but advises that only shortlisted 

candidates will be notified of the application result. The University is an equal 

opportunity employer 


